
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
March 18, 2024 
 
 

Melanie Bachman, Esq.  

Executive Director  

Connecticut Siting Council  

Ten Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT 06051 

 

 

RE:  EM-EVER-083-231005e: Addition of Pole and Related Modifications within Scovill Rock Switching 

Station, Freeman Road, Middletown, Connecticut 

 

 

Dear Attorney Bachman: 

 

Pursuant to Condition No. 3 of the Connecticut Siting Council’s November 6, 2023 acknowledgement of the 

above-referenced modifications at Scovill Rock Switching Station, Eversource provides this notice that the 

construction was completed the week of February 12, 2024.  A representative photograph of the installed stub 

pole is included in Attachment A.  

 

Should you have any questions regarding the completion of this work, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Deborah Denfeld 

Team Lead – Transmission Siting 

Deborah.denfeld@eversource.com 

 

 

 

Attachment A:  Photograph of Stub Pole:  Scovill Rock Switching Station 

 
  

 

56 Prospect Street 
P.O. Box 270 
Hartford, CT 06103 
 

Deborah Denfeld 

Team Lead– Transmission Siting 

Tel: (860) 728-4654 

mailto:Deborah.denfeld@eversource.com


 

 

Attachment A:  Photograph of Stub Pole:  Scovill Rock Switching Station 

 


